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24", Wayne Roma, 28 Shiloh Place, has demolished a trailer/home and is now
replacing it with a small, full foundation, structure. There remains an existing
garage, and a deck from the trailer has been moved and converted into a
screened-in structure. Roma is establishing a fine residence in the neighborhood.

26: Patco requested a report to verify (for their financial institution) that set-back
of the storage structures were correct. E-maio done.

Wes.



